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AAPC Announcements  

   

 AAPC ICD-10 MAINTANANCE REQUIREMENT  
To ensure employers’ continued confidence in a credential holder’s ability to accurately code for current code 
sets, and to reinforce the high standards set by AAPC certifications, AAPC members holding the CPC, COC, CPC-P, 
CPC-I, CRC, CPMA, or a coding specialty excluding CIRCC must demonstrate proficiency in the ICD-10-CM code 
set. This requirement must be fulfilled by December 31, 2015 or certified members will lose their certification. 
Learn more about this requirement at aapc.com/icd-10/proficiency-requirements.html.  

 

FREE WEBINAR: SUCCESSES AND CHALLENGES OF ICD-10  
Join AAPC’s Vice President of ICD-10 Training and Education, Rhonda Buckholtz, on Oct 15 in a free webinar 
discussing the successes and challenges of ICD-10 implementation. This webinar will give you the information 
you need to streamline your processes and prepare for obstacles. Register today at aapc.com.   
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Other:  

50% OFF ICD-10 TRAINING 

ICD-10 is here! Take advantage of special discounts on ICD-10 through October, including ICD-10 

Fundamental Training + Readiness Assessment for $495 or ICD-10-CM Advanced Training for $150.  

 GET $200 OFF ICD-10 PROFICIENCY ASSESSMENT 

Successful completion of this assessment by Dec 31, 2015 satisfies AAPC’s ICD-10 certification maintenance 

requirement. Learn more about this special price at aapc.com. 
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